Community Board #1 reviewed and has no objection to the proposed central air conditioning system to be
installed at the 120 Pct. located at 78 Richmond Terrace. It is the Board understanding that the new
work will alleviate the necessity of all the window units projecting from the fagade and the rooftop unit will
be mostly screened by the existing parapet.

If you need further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail.

As always, thank you for yodr concern for and interest in our community.
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Priscitla Marco Vincent Accornero
Chairwoman Land Use Chairman

Cc: Glenn Freese, Sergeant, NYPD



